
 
Year 4 World War II Day 
 
 
 
 

The Year 4 teachers are inviting children to dress up as World War Two 
evacuees for the day on Thursday 26th November to launch our new history 
topic. We will be watching a play called Thomson’s War and recreating some of 
the experiences of children who lived through these historic events. Dressing 
up is not compulsory but it does add to the authenticity of the experience. Any 
children NOT wishing to dress up should come in usual school uniform.  
 
If you would like any help and suggestions on how to dress up as a World War 
Two evacuee, please contact your class teacher who will be happy to help. 
 
Many thanks 
 
The Year 4 Team 
 


